
 
 

Wednesday, 29, 2020 
 
Dear RPSA Families, 
 
This week we want to celebrate our students and their commitment to learning.  Beginning 
today we will be distributing Inspiration Care Packages to every single RPSA student from 
preschool to the middle school.  These personalized packages are meant to inspire learning and 
remind our students how much they mean to us.  Please read ​the full letter​ sent to all families 
on Monday for further details.  
 
Please follow the distribution schedule below, if possible.  If you are unable to pick up you 
child’s care package please let us know and we will find a way to get it to your home. 
 

Wednesday, April 29th  10-12 Last names A-D 

Wednesday, April 29th  12-2 Last names E-L 

Wednesday April 29th  2-3 Anyone with last name A-L 

Thursday April 30th 10-12 Last names M-R 

Thursday April 30th 12-2 Last names S-Z 

Thursday April 30th 2-3 Anyone with last name M-Z 

Friday May 1st  9-12 Whole School Pick Up 

 
Every family who picks up their care packages at the school, as scheduled, will be entered into 
a drawing to win one of 4 $25 gas cards donated by our RPSA PTO.  
 
MRS. BERGMAN’S WEEKLY OFFICE HOURS 
Students, families and staff are all welcome to “Zoom In” to say hello during office hours.  ​Now, 
if you can’t access a video camera to Zoom, you can call Mrs. Bergman’s Google Voice 
number at ​(786) 352-8438​.​  You can plan to stay as little or as long as you like.  She would love 
to hear from you!  Elijah joined his mom, Mrs. Egloff, Mrs. Lindsey and I on a call last week.  
 

http://renaissancepsa.com/wp-content/uploads/Care-package-family-letter.pdf
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_-5626988111711274296_


 
 
 
Wednesday, April 29⋅3:00 – 4:00pm 
Weekly on Wednesday, until Jun 17, 2020 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71313510581?pwd=enAyYTU0dDdhQ0RKMnFtSnU0MGxSQT09 
 
Friday, May 1⋅9:00 – 10:00am 
Weekly on Friday, until Jun 19, 2020 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71911059932?pwd=d1Y0cDJoOWVxcWZPazlTUHU5WGZvUT09 
 
Monday, May 4⋅12:00 – 1:00pm 
Weekly on Monday, until Jun 15, 2020 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77607381651?pwd=NUtSdXk1bEtWUitUc1Y2TkdFNnVCUT09 
 
WE ARE HERE FOR YOU 
In cases where your child needs immediate assistance or the matter is confidential, we have set 
up a phone line specifically to meet those needs.  You may contact Mrs. Anderson, our Dean of 
Students and School Social Worker, by leaving a detailed message at ​989-492-8328.  Mrs. 
Anderson will return your call as soon as possible.  
 
Please continue to call the school phone at 989-773-9889 for all non-emergency, school related 
questions.  Miss Tina will be available weekdays to answer the phone and get messages to the 
appropriate staff members.  
 
We wish you health and happiness this week.  
 
The Renaissance Staff 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71313510581?pwd=enAyYTU0dDdhQ0RKMnFtSnU0MGxSQT09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71911059932?pwd=d1Y0cDJoOWVxcWZPazlTUHU5WGZvUT09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77607381651?pwd=NUtSdXk1bEtWUitUc1Y2TkdFNnVCUT09

